
Wednesday, October 24, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

Please release the following: 

 Girls Tennis @ 8:00am 

SPORTS 
Girls Tennis (V) @ League Finals/Citrus College—9:30 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Did you know that about half of all teens mistakenly think that 
taking prescription drugs is safer than using illegal street 
drugs?  Most deadly drug overdoses are caused by prescription 
drugs. 

DONS – remember that when you are considering your 
Halloween Costume for school, ensure that you follow the 
student dress code listed on page 31 of the SVHS student 
handbook.  Make sure that you wear tights/tank top under your 
costumes in order to not violate the student dress code.  Also, 
remember masks and weapons are not allowed.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Dons, did you know that one pint of blood saves three 
lives?  Our first blood drive will be held on November 1st.  Sign 
up to donate with an ASB student or in the ASB office. You must 
bring a signed consent form and picture ID to donate. 

SENIORS, please make sure your senior portrait is in the 
yearbook!!! There is a list outside of room 509, or you can ask 
your senior English teacher. See Mrs. E in room 509 if you are 
not on the correct list. 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attention All Seniors!!! Do you need help with your research 
paper? A college app? If so, come to the writing center in room 
203 on Tuesdays with Mr. Marquez, Wednesdays with             
Ms. Torres, and Thursdays with Ms. Gongora. Don’t wait until 
the night before!!! Make your life easier by coming to the 
Writing center.  

Do you want to manage stress better? Ever wondered what a 
therapy dog does? Join NAMI today in the choir room from 3:10 
to 4:10 to get the answers to these questions! we hope to see you 
there! 

Hey dons! Want to be in the yearbook with ALL of your friends? 
On the Friday, October 26th  we will be taking an aerial picture 
after school on the football field. Sign-ups are held all week in 
the center quad.    
Students, wear RED on the 26th  to show your school spirit. 

Friday is the last day to turn in CSF membership applications 
and t-shirt payments! Please go to room 207 during lunch on 
Friday to turn in payments and become a California Scholarship 
Federation member! 

Attention all AP students, there are  AP funding club meeting on 
Wednesdays at lunch in room 510 with Ms. Payan.  New 
Members are always welcome. We encourage you to stop by to 
learn how to help fundraise for your AP fees.   

Drill Team tryouts this week from 3:30-5:30 in front of room 
410. Don’t forget to bring water and black workout clothes. 
Hope to see you there! 

Hey Dons… do you need a break from the stress and anxiety of 
school? Come by to the After-school Arcade in Room 513 from 
3:15 to 6:30 this Friday after school. One ticket for $5.00 will 
get you unlimited access to our featured games: Super Smash 
Brothers, FIFA 19, NBA 2k Playgrounds 2, Dragon Ball 
FighterZ, Injustice 2, Fortnite and Marvel vs. Capcom Infinite. 
Challenge your friends and try to beat the undefeated Mr. 
Garcia in Super Smash Bros. Each ticket comes with a drink and 
snack item. Additional items can be purchased. Buy tickets from 
any AP Science Club member or from Mrs. Self in room 514 or 
Mr. Garcia in room 513. Hope to see you there! 

Freshmen boys basketball is continuing tryouts Friday 10/26 
and Monday 10/29 for all players who are currently on the team 
and players who played a fall sport.  This Tryout will take place 
from 3:15-5pm on the outdoor courts next to boys P.E. 

Attention all Architecture and Engineering club members:  
There is a meeting today at lunch in room 410.  See you there! 

Good morning GSA members. There will be a meeting on 
Thursday at lunch in room 216. We have much to discuss. All 
are welcomed!  

There is a Red Cross meeting today in room 207 during lunch. 
New  members welcome! 


